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THE COUNCIL

THE CITY OF NEW YORK

FINANCE DIVISION

250 BROADWAY, 15TH FLOOR

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007-2594

TO:  

Honorable Peter F. Vallone

Speaker, Majority Leader

Honorable Herbert Berman
Chairman, Finance Committee

FROM: 
Frank Tramontano

Deputy Director

Finance Division

DATE: 
June 7, 2001

SUBJECT: 
A pre-considered budget modification (MN-7)  for Fiscal Year 2001 that will transfer funds between various city agencies.

INITIATION: 
By letter dated June 7, 2001, the Director of the Office of Management and Budget submitted to the Council, pursuant to Section 107(b) of the New York City Charter, a request for approval to transfer funds totaling $1,087,409,705 between the various agencies

BACKGROUND: 
This modification will transfer $1,087,409,705 between various City agencies. It reflects Fiscal 2001Expense Budget changes that were reflected in the Preliminary and Executive Budgets as well as the changes reflected as part of budget adoption. MN-7 replaces MN-5, which was submitted on May 23, 2001, and subsequently withdrawn.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There will be no net impact on the City’s Fiscal 2001 Expense Budget as a result of this modification.
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